
 

 

Melton Road, Sprotbrough, Doncaster, DN5 7SB 
 

Email: admin@levett.doncaster.sch.uk     Tel: 01302 390761 
 

Miss H Buchanan      Headteacher 

 

 

Wednesday 10th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Friday 26th September, we will be hosting our annual Macmillan Coffee Morning, this year with an 
emphasis on enjoying a cup of sustainabili-“tea”! 

As the new academic year gets underway, The Levett School is embarking on exciting developments in support 
of the DfE’s sustainability drive, including the modernisation and growth of our garden areas. With this in 
mind, we are reaching out to invite volunteers to support us in developing our wild garden space. If you are 
interested in taking part, please speak to Mrs A. Brown, one of our Eco Champions. 

As many of you will know, September is also Attendance Month. In previous years, the school has hosted 
parental engagement events to raise awareness of the importance of good attendance. This year, our 
attendance celebrations will be combined with the Macmillan Coffee Morning and activities will take on an 
eco-friendly theme. 

If you would like to come along and support the school at this community event, please return the slip below 
by Friday 19th September to help us with planning. 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss F Mooney 
Office Manager 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 26th September 2025 – 9:30AM – 12PM 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………… 

☐ I will be attending1 

☐ I would like to attend but need support to travel in  

☐ I will not be attending 

☐ I would like to volunteer to support the wild garden renovation 

 


